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Contreras, Fabiola

Subject: FW: [External]  Shamel and Villegas

From: "McDaniel, Randy" <rmcdaniel@riversideca.gov> 
Date: July 1, 2019 at 10:44:53 AM PDT 
To: Tom Klinedinst <tklinedinst@gmail.com> 
Cc: riversidepickleballclub RPC <riversidepickleballclub@gmail.com>, "Maus, Jordan" 
<JMaus@riversideca.gov>, "Ramsey, Darren" <DRamsey@riversideca.gov>, "Solis, Randolph" 
<RSolis@riversideca.gov>, "Raphael, Kyle" <KRaphael@riversideca.gov>, "Cruz, Adolfo" 
<AdCruz@riversideca.gov>, "Lara, Mario" <MLara@riversideca.gov> 
Subject: RE: [External]  Shamel and Villegas 

Hi Tom, 
  
Glad you like the new Villegas Pickleball courts.  Enjoy! 
  
Randy McDaniel, RLA #4395 
City of Riverside 
Parks, Rec. and Comm. Serv., Planning & Design Division 
Main: 951.826.2000 
Direct: 951.826.2006 
RiversideCA.gov 
  
From: Tom Klinedinst <tklinedinst@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, July 1, 2019 7:36 AM 
To: McDaniel, Randy <rmcdaniel@riversideca.gov> 
Cc: riversidepickleballclub RPC <riversidepickleballclub@gmail.com>; Maus, Jordan 
<JMaus@riversideca.gov>; Ramsey, Darren <DRamsey@riversideca.gov> 
Subject: [External] Shamel and Villegas 
  
Randy: 
  
Thanks for meeting with us on Friday and giving us an opportunity to provide input on 
the Shamel court project.   Much appreciated.  
  
As you may know, they completed the outdoor courts at Villegas a few days ago. 
  
Whoever had the project and whoever did that work, job well done.   The courts and the 
pickleball overlay look really good.   
  
We will be christening them this evening.  
  
Thanks again,  
  
Tom  








